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I oppose HB 3119.  As a person with respiratory problems, I am very aware of the 

importance of clean air standards.  Implementation of HB 3119 would place industry 

concerns over the health needs of Oregon citizens.  Pushing back these standards is 

more important to industry than the lives of Oregonians who will die in that time from 

diesel pollution. The technology exists to mitigate diesel pollution.  California has 

already imposed standards for mitigating diesel pollution.  

Thank you for your consideration. 


